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City Tube Chute Closure 

 

New Braunfels – The City of New Braunfels Parks and Recreation Department has announced that access 

to the City Tube Chute will be closed over the weekend, beginning Saturday, December 12th at 7:00 a.m.  

Due to the forecasted rain, department staff is temporarily removing the bollards and cables across 

the dam. The Comal River will remain open, however public access to and from the City Tube Chutes gates 

on Liebscher Drive and Mill Street will be closed.  

Work is expected to be completed within the indicated times, weather and other factors permitting. 
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